
Learning from Locums 

In the absence of a permanent     

Rector, we have had a few locums 

conduct our Sunday services. It has 

been a unique time of experiencing 

a variety of perspectives and stories. 

Rev. John Barrett and his lovely wife, 

Valmai, have been with us through 

February. We have enjoyed their 

fellowship and learning about John’s 

interesting journey from pharmacist 

to mayor to priest! 

The Buzz 

The Ash Wednesday service this year 

was conducted by Rev. Chris Elliot from 

Wauchope, who attended with his wife, 

Jenny. It was a time of reflection as we 

began the season of Lent.  
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Do you have news or 

ideas about what you 

would like published 

here? We would love 

to hear from you.  

Call or text  

Diana  

or  

Naomi  

To keep up with Covid safety protocols 

we have temporarily done away with 

books during Sunday services. Instead, 

the overhead projector, usually manned 

by Garry, helps us through the service. 

Covid 

has 

encouraged us to do things differently 

and to be creative and resilient.   

Bett  and Brian 

Calvert visited 

us on Feb 28. It 

was wonderful 

to have them 

worship with us 

at the Sunday 

service after a 

long time.  

The AGM 2021 panel  performing 

their duties with 

much solemnity on 

Feb 28. More      

details in the next 

issue about our 

new Parish Council 

members.  


